
NOTICE 

A meeting has been convened in the chamber of Pro-Vice Chancellor 

(B.A. & F) on 27-09-2018 at 12.30 p.m. for interaction with the 

Department of Social Science and Department of Arts regarding Bills 

retained in the Audit and Accounts Department and allied matters. 

Faculty/HOD Social Science and HOD/Faculty of Arts may please 

attend the meeting. 
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